
DEPUTY PRIME MINISTER
70 WHITEHALL, LONDON SWIA 2AS

From the Direct Communications Unit 4 October 2010

Dear Mr Goodman

I am v,,riting on.behalf of the Deputy PrirneMi+iste+ tothank you frr your
recent letter and enclosure.

It is very good of you to take the time to write.

Mr Clegg has asked me to forward your letter to the relevant Government
department so they may respond to you, in detail, on the matters you raise.

Thank you, once again, for writing to the Deputy Prime Minister.

Yours sincerely

/)/ /A

///
U-vv

Mrs S Silver

Mr Edward Goodman


